

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

www.herefordcs.com

Tuesday 21st May 2019

Dear Parent,

Rehearsal & Ticket Arrangements for Y6 Production of 'The Wind in the Willows'

Please find below the rehearsal arrangements for the second half of term – once we return it will be only two weeks of rehearsals until show week! You should by now have received a costume list and I would be incredibly grateful if you could send these in as soon as possible. The rails are all ready and waiting in the Medieval Room in school and the children can find their named hanger and hang them up. Please do ask if there is something you are struggling to find.

Tuesday 4th June

Scarlet M, Florence, Alex, Thomas W, Joe, Fifi, Dylan, Livvy, Isabella, Georgina, Iris, Jonathan, Reuben, Monty, Finnley, Max P, Hugo, William.

Thursday 6th June

Isabel G, Marley, Harrison, Heidi, Joe, Thomas B, Noah, Isabella, Fifi, Livvy, Dylan, Grace, Evie, Eleanor, Stripey, Isabelle S, Toby, Scarlet M, Florence, Kitty, Lola.

Tuesday 11th June

Georgina, Iris, William, Hugo, Jonathan, Reuben, Monty, Finnley, Max P, Thomas W, Livvy, Dylan, Fifi, Rufus, Hamish, Scarlett S, Rob, Alex, Isabella, Isabel G, Marley, Harrison, Arthur, Heidi, Logan, Joe, Tom B.

Thursday 13th June

All Y6.

Collection as previously will be from the front of school at 4.45pm please.

Tickets for the play will only be available via the following Firefly link https://herefordcs.fireflycloud.net/letters-to-parents/year-6-production-the-wind-in-the-willows-ticket-request-form There is a **maximum of 5 tickets per family** and these will be allocated strictly on a 'first come first served' basis via the link. Parents may choose 5 tickets on one night or a combination of 5 tickets in total across the 3 nights. We anticipate that at least one performance will 'sell out'.

There is no charge for tickets, but we are expecting high demand for tickets so please get your Firefly request in as soon as possible. Details of any further tickets available will be sent out via email on Wednesday 12th June.

The three evening performances should finish at approximately 8pm and I would ask you to drop your child at the entrance to the Powell Theatre on Church Street at 6pm so that we can sort make up and costumes before the show. Arrangements will be made for the Choristers to be collected and escorted from the Song School after Evensong on Tuesday and Thursday. The doors will open shortly after 6pm and refreshments will be available for the audience in the theatre foyer. Pupils will need to arrive in school uniform and will be changed back into this after the show. I anticipate that they will be ready for collection from outside the theatre at about 8.10pm. A member of staff will sign your child in on arrival and staff will visually check children to their parents afterwards.

Thank you again for your help and continued support with the show and I hope you enjoy the children's hard work.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Walker Head of Drama